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To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: January 2, 2019 
Re: Tier Pricing for Blood Donor Units 
 
As of January 1, 2020, antigen typing of blood donor units was converted to a tiered 
pricing model.   A limited number of customers may have seen the individual pricing on 
the pack lists from January 1; however, be assured that there is no double billing and 
your invoices beginning January 1 will represent only the tier pricing. 
 
Our apologies for any inconvenience experienced during this conversion.  
  
 


